
Milwee Middle School Bands 
1341 S. Ronald Reagan Blvd, Longwood, FL  32750 

407-746-3826 
Joshua Autrey, Director of Bands:  ​Joshua_Autrey@scps.k12.fl.us 

March 24, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

The band is organizing an exciting getaway to ​Islands of Adventure​ on Saturday, May 18​th​, 2019. Students who have 
shown good musicianship, self-discipline, and responsibility this year are invited. Any student who has demonstrated 
poor judgement and has been issued a referral, in-school suspension, or out-of- school suspension by any teacher during 
the 4​th​ nine weeks will not be allowed to attend. ​ Also, students must attend all required performances in order to be 
eligible for this trip (Includes Fall, Winter, & Spring concerts, plus performances such as MPA) 

The discounted price for the trip is $80 (students). This price includes admission to the park and bus transportation. If 
you have a free ticket or year-long pass, your cost for transportation will be $25. Additional money will be needed for 
food and any miscellaneous items purchased. We are working to add an online payment selection at our website, 
www.milweeband.com​, and we will alert you when this becomes available soon. Payments may also be made by cash or 
check (made out to Milwee Spartan Band Boosters) and ​turned into the band room deposit dropbox​. All payments are 
due by ​Friday, April 26th​.  We are purchasing tickets in advance, so ​THERE WILL BE ABSOLUTELY NO REFUNDS.​  Because 
we have to reserve buses a month in advance, there is a maximum number of students who may attend. Please 
understand that money and slips are collected on a “first come, first served” basis and once the buses are full, any 
students who turn in money afterwards will be put on a waiting list.  

Any parent who is a registered Seminole County Dividend and wishes to chaperone please indicate it on the form below. 
The price of a chaperone ticket is $45, which includes transportation. The students get to enjoy the park in groups of 6, 
so we will need a lot of chaperones! 

Students are expected to behave appropriately and are required to wear their Milwee band shirts.  Students should 
arrive by 7:30 a.m. to meet in the assigned chaperone and to load the buses.  We expect to arrive back on campus by 
9 p.m.  A more detailed itinerary will be available as we near the trip date. 

I hope this will be an exciting and educational experience for all!  Please contact me at ​joshua_autrey@scps.k12.fl.us 
with any questions. 
 
Joshua Autrey 
Director of Bands 
Milwee Middle School 
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